
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Wednesday, October 24, 2018 

 
HOT LUNCH: Ranch Turkey Burger  
 Italian Chicken Parmesan  
 Salad Bar  
 Milk  
  
BIRTHDAYS:     
 

1. The Gurrie Activity Council will be meeting after school tomorrow in Mr. Sullivan’s room 
to prepare decorations for Friday’s Halloween Dance. See Mr. Ingwersen or Mr. Sullivan 
if you have any questions.  

 
2. Attention students Cheer Clinic will be on Tuesday, October 30 and Thursday, November 

1. Tryouts will be on Friday, November 2. Attendance to all 3 days are mandatory.   
 

3. Calling all artists! Want to see your artwork on the cover of Gurrie’s yearbook? Enter our 
Yearbook Design Contest and you could win a free yearbook and a session with a 
professional designer to perfect your design. This year’s theme is, we are all characters 
in the Gurrie Story, and we’re looking for classic comic designs.  

 
Deadline is Monday, November 5. Pick up an entry form in the office or from Mrs. 
McGovern in Room 112. We can’t wait to see your ideas! 
 

4. The Change War is coming soon! Early Act Club wants to hear your voice. What would 
you like to earn if your grade level wins the war? Come and vote at the Early Act 
meeting today during lunch today.  Please see Mrs. Rupert before lunch to get a pass. All 
students are welcome.   

 
5. The Halloween dance will be on Friday October 26th from 7PM to 9PM and it’s for Gurrie 

students only.  You will be able to purchase your tickets on Wednesday October 23rd 
through Friday October 26th during lunch only in the cafeteria. Your advisor should have 
given you the permission for needed to purchase your ticket.  If you have questions 
please check with your advisors.  
 

 

 
 

 

 

 


